## CITY OF FARMINGTON

## Public Hearing Minutes March 13, 2014 6:55 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on March 13, 2014, in the Council Chambers. The hearing was called to order by Mayor Landrum.

Councilmen present were: Larry Forsythe, Lynn Crites, Darrel Holdman, Mark Kellogg, Garret Boatright, Dennis Smith, and John Robinson.

Councilman David Holman was absent.

City Counselor, Scott Reid, was present.

Officials present were: Greg Beavers, Larry Lacy, Tim Barnes, Todd Mecey, Floyd Massey, Michelle Daniel, and Paula Cartee.

Mayor Landrum stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding:

An ordinance approving a petition to remove property from the Maple Valley Plaza Community Improvement District and to amend the petition for the creation of a Community Improvement District.

Greg Beavers, City Administrator, explained that the request is related to the Menards Development. He explained that it is Menards' preference not to be included in the Community Improvement District.

Paula Cartee, City Clerk

March 24, 2014

Date Approved by Council

Mayor

The hearing was closed at 7:00 p.m.

Date